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     Apples of Gold to begin 
September 11th – October 23rd 

Tuesday evenings 5:45 pm – 8:30 pm 
Home of Sherry Moore 

Signup sheet at the Information Center 
**Space is limited! 

 
Join other women in the Apples of Gold nurturing 
ministry.  You will be blessed as you grow together 
in you love for God, your family, and others.  An 
Apples of Gold class is more than a Bible study.  As 
you meet weekly, mature women mentor younger 
women through 

• Topical Bible studies based on Titus 2:3-5 
• Cooking demonstrations and sharing a meal 
• Encouragement to be the women God has 

called you to be 
 
If you have any questions, contact Holly Kaster. 

 
Priscilla Shirer Conference 

“Walk worthy of the calling you have 
been given.” 

 

 
Apples of Gold – Amazing, practical food 

demonstrations, teaching, and fellowship. I 
can see and taste the LOVE! J 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Better moms, better world…  

and you’re invited! 
 

Our MOPS group meets on the 1st and 3rd 
Tuesdays of the month at 9:15 am – 11:00am  

at the West Campus.  
Contact Shelby Moore for more information. 

 

POOL PARTY 

Priscilla Shirer Conference “Walk worthy of the Call you have been given” 



 

 

 

“Fill My Cup” on October 27th 
Join us at the East Campus at 9:00 am for a time of 
coffee and fellowship as we have the opportunity to 
hear testimony. Your hearts will be encouraged and 
lives empowered as we share stories of how God is 

working within the lives of His daughters. In 
continued support of Emily Atkins, we will be taking 

an offering for her. 

Women’s Bible Study 
 “Believing Jesus” 

September 28th – November 16th 
Friday Mornings – EAST Campus  

9:30 am -11:00 am 
Are you wil l ing to risk everything?  

A journey through the book of Acts. 
Sign-up at the Information Center 

 
“I believe the Lord spoke something to my 
heart recently that I want to share with you 
Ladies.  It’s time for some R & R.  And NOT 
the R & R you’re thinking of.  Real and 
Radical R & R is what it’s time for!  Many of 
us have been enjoying the other type of         
R & R (rest, recovery, recreation), but it’s a 
new season and it’s time to get busy. 
Having said that, we have some great 
classes to jump start the upcoming season." 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The study over Hosea will take place on 
Wednesday evenings (West Campus). The second 
study covers the book of Acts and will take place on 
Friday mornings (East Campus).   
 
“I want to STRONGLY encourage you to 
find yourself involved in these studies.  
[They] wil l dig deep into the Word of God.  
You will be inspired, encouraged and 
challenged.  If you have never been a part 
of our ladies Bible Study, what are you 
waiting for?”   - -  Lori Kolvek 
 
 

   
 

 

  

 

U            Two weeks ago my mom was diagnosed with stage  
            3C ovarian cancer that has metastasized to her abdomen.  
They have already started chemo and she will have major surgery 
near the end of the year followed by more chemotherapy. My mom is 
a strong Christian, with a beautiful, fierce faith, and walking 
through the beginning of this scary, sudden, painful process with her 
has been such a clear picture of God with us.  Even though the whole 
situation is almost constantly on my mind, God has used that to call 
me into a continuous stream of prayer like never before, and though I 
have been sad and even grieved over what may come, I have not had 
a single moment of feeling overwhelmed or helpless or even worried.  
God has flooded my heart with His peace. As I have been sharing the 
situation with friends here (many non-Christians), God has opened 
doors for me to share little glimpses of who He is and how He works. 
We are praying for her healing.  I can’t imagine life without my mom.  
We are thanking God for this reminder that time is precious, and we 
are praying for every person that He will bring into our lives during 
this journey. Love, Emily 

Update  on  Emily  Atkins  

Missionary  to  Canch
ungo,  Africa  


